OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 22 2018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
[ am returning Assembly Bill 3179 without my signature.

This bill would require state agencies to provide access to bilingual employees and translated
materials for non-English speakers if those individuals constitute 3% of the population served.

This bill has a potential cost of $77 million a year and is more properly considered as part of the
budget process.

Sincerely,
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GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841



